
Weekly Update from Cinnabar Valley Elementary School  
 

June 22 2018 
 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES (OR SOME OF IT AT LEAST) 

                  
 Bike Parade                  Solar Ovens … that worked Coding with Lego Boost              Prepping for Indian Tacos  

 

              

Eating Smores! (Solar Oven creation)        More riding!                    And more!     Fun Day artist at work! 

  

    

Fun Day … the Locomotion!     Fun Day – Water Relay 
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We had such a busy week!  Classes that left the school for adventures had wonderful experiences and showed 
amazing cooperation and kindness.  Not captured in the photos are the grade 7 events in Parksville and on 
Thursday evening at the school, and some of the off site adventures by other divisions.   

 
LIBRARY BOOKS 
We must have students who simply ADORE the books borrowed from the Learning Commons this year as we still have 
over 300 missing titles! Can you please encourage your bookworms to finish reading their selections and return the 
books to school?  If they have fallen madly in love with a title and just cannot part with it, please pay the “lost book” fee 
as indicated on your slip. 
 

 
 

LOST AND FOUND 
Last call for checking the lost and found collection (which continues to get new additions on a daily basis!) Items not 
claimed will be bagged after school on Wednesday, June 27th and will be donated to charity on Friday, June 29th. 
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Final Assembly – Wednesday June 27th, 10:00 am 

Please join us for the final assembly of the year on Wednesday, June 27th. Will be recognizing people who have 

made contributions to the school in many ways, staff who will not be joining us in September, and most 

importantly, our Grade 7’s who will be “Movin’ On Up” to High School. 

 

SPONGE RIGHT 2018 EDITION THURSDAY JUNE 28TH 1:40-2:15 

 
 

Weather permitting; we will be finishing the year with our second annual water fight on the field! This looks 
like bins of water, hundreds of sponges and kids and adults running around getting wet and having fun. 
We need help! 

1. Parents to look after the water 
2. Large Bins to hold the water 
3. Hoses!  (Hard to fill the buckets or bins without hoses) 
4. A willingness to get wet! 

The rules were easy last year – students/adults who went onto the field were inviting others to get them wet.  
Those that stayed up off the field were asking to watch, but not get wet. 
We will have alternative activities for students not interested in this level of tomfoolery!  
Please let me know if you want to help in any way. 
 

Thursday June 28th is a regular day of school.  Students will receive their Report Cards 

near the end of the day. 
Friday June 29th is an Administrative Day – students do not attend. 

 


